
 
 

 
THE FUTURE OF CABLE AND MMDS 
 
 
The deadline for receipt of comments on the following documents has been extended 
by one week, to 25th September 1998.  
ODTR 98/33 Indicative Draft Licence Terms, 
ODTR 98/34 Draft Technical Conditions for the Operation of Digital Cable 
Television Systems, 
ODTR 98/35 Draft Technical Conditions for the Operation of Digital Television 
Programme Retransmission Systems, 
ODTR 98/36 Draft Conditions for the Operation of Conditional Access Systems. 
 
Comments should be supplied in writing, indicating the document and the question 
numbers to which they refer. Comments should be submitted by 5.00pm on Friday 
25th September 1998 and should be addressed to: 
 
Mr Robert Jackson,  
Office of the Director of Telecommunications Regulation, 
Abbey Court, 
Irish Life Centre, 
Lower Abbey Street, 
Dublin 1. 
 
 
 
Etain Doyle 
Director 
 


